
We have a new Rancher and sheep and cattle. We lost 12-15 lambs out of our small herd this year. Without Wildlife Services 
Specialist’s help we would have lost a lot more lambs this year. WS help is expertise is invaluable to our ranch operation. Keeping 
our lost lambs to a minimum helps us pay the bills and add to our herd. Therefore please support House Bill 3167 as it provides 
much needed dollars to run the program.

Six years ago as a rural resident I had a young Bobcat charge at me in my yard with my chickens.  I threw rocks and sticks at it but it 
was not frightened of me nor did it run away. It attacked a chicken at my feet. I am great full that my 2 children were safe inside the 
house. These predatory animals are becoming less afraid of humans. This is why it is essential to continue to be able to fund the 
Wildlife Services Program to control Predation for public safety.


